
Black Student Alliance 

Emory University 

Post Office Box 21208 

Atlanta, Georgia 30322 

July 14, 1969 

Reverend Edward C. Ducree 

Chairman 

Afro-American Studies Sub-Committee 

Emory University 

Atlanta, Georgia 30322 

Dear Reverend Ducree: 

In recent meetings with the black student members 

of the Afro-American Studies Sub-Committee, we have 

reached the decision that it is necessary to cease 

temporarily further discussion of the Afro-American 

Studies Program. 

We are still in the process of gathering necessary 

details for the program, and until such time as the 

material can be selectively compiled, we feel it would 

be futile to proceed with further discussions. Also, there 

is an expressed feeling of disillusionment with the present 

committee, as well as disappointment with its accomplishments. 

Therefore, we are requesting a pause in the discussions. 



I hope that you will give this request serious consideration 

and respond accordingly. 

Sincerely yours, 

Rena M. Price 

Assistant Chairman 

Black Student Alliance 
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